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Ohio EPA 
Central Office 
Lazarus Government Center 
50 W. Town St., Suite 700 
P.O. Box 1049 
Columbus, Oh 43215 

Subject: Ohio House Bill 512 Lead and Copper Requirements 

To whom it may concern: 

Del-Co Water is a private non-profit company. Therefore we do not have access to building or 
plumbing permits. Del-Co relies on the observation of our distribution staff to locate possible lead 
service lines. This is done while performing the following job duties: 

• Water main brealcs 
• Meter replacements 
• Complaints or water quality issues 
• Customer self-reporting 
• Asbuilts 

To date there has been no evidence of lead service lines on Del-Co Water's system. Enclosed is 
the sampling sites and mapping. Ifyou have any questions please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Damon K. Dye 
Del-Co Water Company 
740-548-4037 



Del-Co Water: 
Parcels with Potential for Lead Service Lines 

This map was created by the Del-Co Water Company, Inc. GIS Department 
Data Sources: Del-Co Water Company, Delaware County GIS, Morrow County GIS, Franklin County GIS, Marion County GIS, MORPC, ODOT The map data is for reference purposes only 

Date Created: 3/1/2017 The quality, accuracy, and reliability of any applications 
developed using this data are the sole responsibility of the end-user 
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